
RADIO BROADCASTING STATION WHAZ
LOCATED AT THE OLDEST SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND SCIENCE

IN AMERICA

ROEBLING RADIO LABORATORY

RENSSELAER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE

TROY, NEW YORK

December 16, 1953

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Nalnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

It gives me great pleasure to verify your reception of
Station WHAZ, Troy, New York on Tuesday morning, December 1, 1953.
This was the first DX Program WHAZ has scheduled in a number of
years. In the Early Days of Radio such programs were conducted
monthly. It was very gratifying to receive so many reception
reports and letters of thanks on behalf of the National Radio
Club.

Good luck with your future DXing.

Carl J. Tcunz

Chief Engineer WHAZ
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